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Kirra Vanzetti

From:
Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 12:29 PM
To: LCSC
Subject: Alterations to the CFA

Categories: REQUESTED TO HAVE NAME WITHHELD

Assistant Clerk Committees 
Department of the Legislative Council 
Fire Services Bill Select Committee 
Parliament House, Spring Street 
EAST MELBOURNE VIC 3002 

I am quite disturbed by the alterations to the CFA that the government is planning. 

Our CFA has been of incredible value to the State and this proposed legislation may do irreparable harm to 
our communities. 

Please do not put the CFA at risk because of union pressure and bullying. 

I would appreciate it if you would keep my name and contact details confidential - thank you. 
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